
St. Peter’s Youth (SPY) Group News  Make plans to join us on Saturday, September 16 to attend the 

“Marvel - Universe of Super  Heroes” exhibition at Discover Place in  Charlotte.  Cost is $12.00 per 

person (and need  to bring money for lunch).  Contact Erin Sigmon or Kim Kaylor if you plan to go.  This 

is open for 4th thru 12th graders. 

 Eagle Scout Project Update   Thank you to everyone who brought in amber bill bottles!  My next step 

is to county, clean, and sort the  bottles before taking them to Greater Hickory Cooperative Christian 

Ministry.   If you would like to help with this step, please come to the Spirit Center on Sunday, Sept 24 

at 2 pm.  All are welcome!!!  While my collection for my Eagle Scout project will officially end on this 

date, St. Peter’s will remain a collection site.  Please continue to bring in your pill bottles and place in the 

collection bin in the back hallway of the church building.  Thank you for your support!  - Elliott Gantt  

 A GriefShare class will resume in the fall.  This class is open to    members and friends in the 

community.  If you are interested in attending or would like more information, please contact Sandra 

Jenkins   (828-638-5224).  

  

Bible Journaling 101 will begin on Monday,  September 18 at 6:30 pm in the Spirit Center. Bible 

journaling is a creative way to express your faith,  remember key Bible verses, and fellowship as           

Christians in a most unique fashion.  The focus is not   on ART but solely on the significance of the 

message and what it means to you.  There is no right or wrong way to express yourself.  All you need is a 

Bible and a pencil to get started!  We hope to see you on the 16th on September! Questions - see Kim 

Kaylor. 

 *Note--looking for anyone with magazines they are planning to discard, please bring to the church and 

leave in the basket in the hallway outside the church office or spirit center marked “magazine discards”.  

 

Autism Support Group News  After a three year hiatus because      of the Covid-19 pandemic, our group 

resumed meeting earlier this year.  We would like to thank Pastor Eric and Kim Kaylor for leading          

devotions at our meetings and thank the congregation for their continued support!   Our last meeting went 

extremely well and we are working to expand our outreach to other families in the area affected by 

Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD).  During the September 10th worship service announcements, David 

Sigmon will be thanking the congregation for their support and explain how that support is working for 

the families involved.  Our goal is to help as many families as possible and we’d   like you to help spread 

the word.  Our next meeting is Thursday,  September 7 at 6:00 pm. If you know of anyone that could  

benefit from our support group, please have them contact David at 828-381-1883. 

 

*As a side note, Grayson Sigmon will be getting his first comic book published in September. A portion 

of the proceeds will go to the Autism Support Group here at St. Peter’s.  Grayson will have a book signing 

on Saturday, September 30 from 10 am to 2 pm at the Catawba County  Library in Newton.  The family 

would like to thank Patty Thompson and everyone involved at CVCC for their help in this endeavor.  

Grayson would love to see you at the book signing!  

 



Wreaths Across America  Forms are located in the narthex and in the hallway outside the church 

offices.  Please consider sponsoring a wreath this year!  Our cemetery here at St. Peter’s has been chosen 

to lay wreaths this year, so let’s support our mission team and get those orders in!   

  

  

 

  


